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Immigration Co-Chair Discusses Importance of I-9 Audits
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7.22.25

HR Brew provides a recap of a breakout session at SHRM's annual conference during which David
Jones discussed how important it is for employers to take proactive steps to make sure their [-9s
are in order.

To read the article visit HR Brew.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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